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     Four faculty members from The Richard Stockton College of New Jersey presented 

at the American Physical Therapy Association (APTA) Combined Sections Meeting in 

San Diego on Jan. 21-25. Ten Stockton students also participated and three of them 

won APTA Oncology Section Research awards.  

     Dr. Bess Kathrins, interim dean of the School of Health Sciences, and five students 

participated in a platform presentation of a study titled: "Efficacy of an Alternative 

Post Acute Rehab Setting for an Orthopedic Population." Psychology Professor Mi-

chael Frank and Dr. Brenda Stevenson-Marshall, Special Assistant to the Provost for 

the Health Sciences, were co-authors of the study, which resulted from collaborative 

research between Stockton, the Rothman Institute and the Bacharach Institute for 

Rehabilitation. 

     Dr. Mary Lou Galantino, professor of Physical Therapy, presented "Wellness Coach-

ing for Cancer Survivors: Strategies for Optimizing Quality of Life."   

     Three of Galantino's students, 

Nicole Piela, Mary Callens and 

Gregg Cardena, won the National 

Student Award for Research in 

Cancer Rehabilitation for their 

abstract and platform presenta-

tion titled: "Impact of Tai Chi on 

Functional Outcomes of Breast 

Cancer Survivors with Aromatase 

http://www.apta.org/


http://www.cwa-union.org/
http://downtownhammonton.com/
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     Congratulations to Grant Stambaugh, Stockton Class of 2011, son of Asso-

ciate Dean of Students Craig Stambaugh, for his graduation from the Maryland 

State Police Academy on Friday, Feb. 8. He was accepted into the 139th state 
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